
 

Safeguarding at Kirk Langley Church of England School 

  

             At Kirk Langley Church of England Primary School we take the safety and welfare of our 

children extremely seriously. Parents should be aware that the school is required to take any 

reasonable action to ensure the safety of its pupils. 

            In the cases where the school has reason to be concerned that a child may be subject to ill-

treatment, neglect or other forms of abuse, the headteacher is obliged to follow the Child Protection 

procedures established by the Derbyshire Safeguarding Team and inform the Social Services of the 

school’s concern. 

The school considers the safeguarding of pupils to be a priority; all staff are trained in Child 

Protection.  Everyone in school, both staff and volunteers have undergone DBS clearance and we 

operate a Safer Recruitment Policy. 

 

If you are concerned and need any advice contact: 

 

Mrs Jayne Stevenson -   

Designated Safeguarding Lead :    safeguarding@kirklangley.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

Mr William Mayes- Deputy Safeguarding Lead:  wmayes@kirklangley.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

Or phone school on 01332 824264 

You can also "Call Derbyshire" on 01629 533190. 
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